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Dear IFW Committee Members
Last night, the SAM-ILA board met and discussed the mandatory boater education 
bill (LD 1663, An Act to Improve Boating Safety on Maine Waters) and the current 
language.  We thought it would be important to communicate that the SAM-ILA does 
not support this bill in its current form.  We are open to some changes, but as it is 
written now, we will oppose. 
Thank you for your hard work. 
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